
WSA Minutes – Monday 29th January 2018 
 
 
Present: Emma Bowyer (Chair), Emma Launchbury (Vice Chair), Marie Clements ( Treasurer), 
Katy Gilbert (Secretary), David Morel, Justine Green, Amanda Swann, Suzi Haigh, Andrea 
Eccles, Susan Passmore, Lorna Hopcroft, Natasha Heighes 
 
Apologies: Karen Monks, Richard Blount, Alice Brown, Jacqui Barry, Lisa Lewis 
 
3. Treasurers Report: We made £2k profit on our Winter Fayre and Christmas cards. We 
made £200 on the wreath making event. 
We have now received £2,700 into our account from the Co-Op community fund. Agreed 
that it would be a good idea to spend this on something specific and publicise. Committee 
to think of ideas for this. 
 
Refund received for the Reception outdoor igloo as it wasn't British weather proof. 
 
£1,570 for school trips, which is an allocation of £5 per child. Year 3 and 4 are visiting the 
Natural History Museum in February. 
School council has £500 to spend. 
£8,000 allocated for interactive whiteboards under Vyv’s headship. DM to reconsider this 
spend. Possibly looking at a  projector or Apple TV instead. 
 
£1,865 years subscription to  Mathletics agreed on by vote of committee. Works out at £5 
per child and all pupils benefit. 
DM and JG to go back to teachers to ask for funding requests.  
 
4.  Pantomime - booked for 9th January 2019 for £899. Jack and the Beanstalk. 
 
5.1 Ginuary Evening – 31 people, down on last year, but outgoings were less.  £92 profit 
made, which was more than last year. 
 
6. Performances – Yr 1. SH, EL and SP to cover. Tuesday 6th and Thursday 8th February. 
 
7.1 Film night 2nd Feb – infants watching  Despicable Me 3 – KG to lead, MC. 
Juniors watching Emoji Movie – DM, KM, AS 
EB to sort popcorn. Year five classrooms to be used instead of main hall. 
 
7.2 Beetle Drive Sunday 25th Feb  - AE to sort. 2.30 – 4pm. 
 
7.3 Easter Bingo Sunday 25th March 2.30-5.  – DM to call numbers. Need to sort gambling 
licence. KG to sort hamper for raffle. Co Op colouring competition and ask local businesses 
for prize donations.  
 
8. Bags2School Friday 20th April – anything leftover from Hannah Deek’s Swishing Night can 
be added to Bags2School.  
 



9. Fen Gallop – struggling with sponsors. DM suggested contacting Rutland Cycles, Auction 
Rooms, Advance Performance for possible sponsorship. First flyer being printed and will be 
handed out at upcoming park runs, Cambridge Half Marathon etc. 
Jez Clements to sort medals again and there will be a vote on favourite medal design (1 of 2) 
on FB. 
BBQ – need two of them to keep up with demand. 
Professional photographer – JG to sort. 
 
10. Year 6 hoodies – MC to speak to Talking T’s (who we are dealing with for Fen Gallop) and 
liaise with Sue Berry. Wait until after Bushcraft to hand out to pupils. 
 
11. Date of next meeting Monday 12th March at the Duke of Wellington, Willingham. 


